
 

STUDENT PROTOCOLS FOR ONLINE LEARNING 

Term Two, 2020 will be a little different from our regular school program and Google Classrooms. Teachers 

are looking forward to chatting with you and helping you become the best online learners you can be! 

Make sure you keep asking questions via Google Classroom, emails etc and continue to connect with your 

peers to discover answers.  

Google Classrooms have been set up for each subject in year groups to create learning communities. We 

need an environment that encourages collaboration and interaction in a positive way. To achieve this, we 

will follow the MHS Signature Behaviours always: 

• Public language in public places  

• Right place, right time 

• Use our devices appropriately 

• Actively participate in learning  

• Finish strong 

• Have a positive mindset 

• Comply with reasonable requests 

• Be kind to each other – ask before we speak; Is it true? Is it useful? Is it kind? 

• Always show respect – be respectful of differing viewpoints and experiences  

• Act with Integrity: accept feedback, focus on community and show empathy. 

These actions won't be acceptable: 

• Bullying and harassment – in line with the school value of RESPECT, it is expected that all students 

participate in lessons in a respectful manner. Inappropriate behaviour and/or comments will be 

followed up by classroom teachers, Student Engagement and parent/carers. 

• Inappropriate attire – there is no expectation that students need to be in school uniform, however 

students must be appropriately clothed – please see Uniform Procedures on MHS website for 

clarification. 

• Sharing Google codes – codes are created and shared with students and should only be used by 

students enrolled in that class or check-in, you are not permitted to share these with other MHS 

students or students who do not attend MHS. Sharing these codes is in breach of the Acceptable 

use of ICT which you have all signed. Teachers may choose to record their virtual lessons; this is 

saved securely on the ACT Education Directorate system.   

• Spam – do not email unwanted information, links etc to your peers or MHS staff, this clogs up our 

systems and wastes people’s time, doing so is in breach of the Acceptable use of ICT which you have 

all signed.    


